
 

 

October 30, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Student: 

 

As Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD), I am committed to 

understanding the interests, priorities, and concerns of Nova Scotia’s students. The Minister’s 

Student Advisory Council on Well-Being and Achievement (MSAC) is one way I strive to 

achieve this goal by gathering information, advice, and recommendations with respect to new 

and existing provincial education policies, services, and programs directly from students. 

 

If you are a student in grades 10-12, I invite you to partake in this leadership opportunity (MSAC 

Expression of Interest Form 2023-2024 (google.com)).  

 

This Expressions of Interest should be submitted no later than November 20, 2023. All 

applications will be reviewed to ensure that there is representation and diverse provincial 

participation on the MSAC. All applicants will be notified directly by email as to the results of 

this process in November.  

 

For the 2023-2024 school year, the MSAC will meet a minimum of two times per year with 

potential additional meetings as needed. 

 

Please direct any questions you have, via email to leigh.daniels@novascotia.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Becky Druhan 

Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAuhQtVrQ0LlBEkMaFrizj8nmZfe8wN3BWZ7dJDxt47ljVZQ/viewform
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